Dominion
Energy’

We invite you to attend our
Community Meeting to learn more
about this project and to have your

questions answered!
Dominion Energy will host a
Community Meeting to inform
community members of the Unity
Substation Project. The meeting will
include formal presentations
as well as an opportunity for you to
ask team members your questions.
This project is part of the South
Hill Electric Transmission Line and
Substation Project.
Please mark your calendars:
Kenbridge Town Hall
511 E 5th Ave., Kenbridge, VA 23944
Wednesday, Nov. 1, 2023
5:30 - 7:30 p.m.




